
 

 

8th December 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of your child’s forthcoming topic in year 6, World War 2, we have booked an exciting visit 
to Eden Camp.  Eden Camp is a fantastic and interactive World War 2 experience and the trip will 
support the children’s understanding of what they have learnt during the topic and will answer all 
of the brilliant questions they have been asking in class. This trip will take place on Monday 12th 
February 2018.   
 
Eden camp is in Malton, North Yorkshire, therefore it will mean leaving school at 7.45am and a 
return to school around 4.15pm-4.30pm. We will keep you updated on the day via our Facebook 
page, the website and text message. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch. If your child currently has Free School Meals a packed 
lunch will be provided by school.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £12.00.  This is a voluntary payment; however, if insufficient funds are 
collected the trip will not take place. Payments can be made using Parentpay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Mrs C Lawrence  Miss C Maddocks          Mrs J Priest 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 6 Visit – Eden Camp 12th February 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ________________ Class______ 
to attend the visit to Eden Camp 12th February.   
 
 
I have made a voluntary payment of £12.00 via Parentpay/Paypoint 
 
Signed __________________________Parent/Carer 


